Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region VIl, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

October 31, 2018
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. ] ,S.2018

URGENT CONFERENCE OF DISTRICT KINDERGARTEN COORDINATORS
RELATIVE TO THE CONDUCT OF THE REGIONAL KINDERGARTEN
FESTIVAL OF TALENTS

To:  Assistant Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary School Heads

| This Office hereby announces to the field the conduct of Urgent Conference
of District Kindergarten Coordinators (DKCs) on Monday, November 5, 2018 at
1:00 to 5:00 PM at Division Office Session Hall,DepEd-Cebu Province, IPHO
Building, Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City.

2. Important points relative to the conduct of the Regional Kindergarten of Festival
of Talents discussed during the Regional Conference of all Division Kindergarten
Supervisors last October 29, 2018 will be taken up.

3. No registration fee shall be collected, however, travelling and other incidental
expenses that will be incurred by the participants relative to their attendance to the
said activity shall be chargeable against school MOOE/SEF/PTA funds, subject to
the usual auditing and accounting rules and regulations.

4. This Memorandum serves as participant's Authority to Travel.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.

RHEA ANGTUD, Ed.D., CESO VI
Scghools-Division Supen'ntenden%



